
ClosePrint

ENA-USA Participates in Annual Tradition of the Efik 
Kingdom - Utomo Obong

From: Liz Trimnell (liztrimnell@aim.com) 
Sent: Mon 3/30/15 4:18 AM 
To: info@efikusa.org 

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

A long standing tradition of the Efik Kingdom, known as "Utomo Obong”, is well and 
flourishing. Utomo Obong is a celebrated event on which occasion the component communities
of the Efik Kingdom, at home and in the Diaspora, come out to pay homage to the Obong of 
Calabar, His Eminence, Edidem Ekpo Okon Abasi Otu V, Natural Ruler, Treaty King and Grand
Patriarch of the Efik Kingdom. The 2014 event was held on Saturday, December 20, 2014. The
annual event was organized under the auspices of the Obong of Calabar Executive Forum
(OCEF).

The Efik National Association USA (ENA-USA), Inc., under the leadership of Chief (Dr.) Chris
B. Effiong (President), fully participated in the annual event to pay cultural homage to the
Obong of Calabar, His Eminence, Edidem Ekpo Okon Abasi Otu V. To give members of ENA-
USA and the Efik community in the United States of America a glimpse of the extent of the
occasion, a few pictures from the event are shown below. We look forward to our participation
in this annual event.

Long Live Efik Eburutu
Long Live the Obong of Calabar
Long Live ENA-USA

God Bless you richly.
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From the Desk of the Public/Community Relations Executive

The Efik National Association USA, Inc. (ENA-USA)
A 501 (C)(3) Nonprofit Organization

Executing charitable projects in the USA and Cross River State, Nigeria

Go to www.efikusa.org * learn more * do more * make a difference!
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